FM-100 & AM-820
WXEZ

DAVE DYBAS
Chief Engineer—AM

February 7, 1990

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
U0l Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Carl,

Thanks for the reception report. It's always a pleasure to get a
DX report as detailed as yours.

At the time you received the WXEZ-AM signal, we were operating
at a power of 5,000 watts omni-directional from our Elmhurst
transmitter site. At 5:45 PM we switched to our 1000 watt
directional antenna system and aimed our signal 43 degrees N.E..,
this may be why we disappeared on you at that time.

Unfortunately we do not have QSL cards or other items to offer.

So for now please 1et this letter serve as your verification of
reception.

Thanks again,

Dave Dvbas, NGAGL
Chief Engineer-AM
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